

Federation for Women and Family Planning

Nowolipie 13/15, 00-150 Warsaw, Poland tel.: 00 48 22 635 93 95 federacja@federa.org.pl; www.federa.org.pl

24 April 2020

Dear Honourable Members of Parliaments,

On behalf of the Federation for Women and Family Planning I wish to express my gratitude for your genuine involvement and support of Polish women in their last weeks' resistance campaign against the draft bills further restricting access to abortion and sexuality education in Poland.

I would like to express my gratitude for taking position on these concerning themes in your **Call to uphold the health rights of girls and women, and citizens to access accurate information and comprehensive sexual education in Poland** addressed to the Polish Marshal of the Sejm and other authorities respectively.

International solidarity and support are of crucial importance for women's rights movement in Poland at the moment.

We are looking forward to the further cooperation in counteracting violations of our rights.

Sincerely,

Krystyna Kacpura

Executive Director

Federation for Women and Family Planning

l llogue,